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I would like to voice my opposition to HB 3414. As an ecologist and life long resident 

of Oregon I am deeply concerned with the potential impacts of unmitigated UGB 

expansion on ecological resources. I urge you to please consider other measures 

such as ins natives for vertical growth and second home taxes before taking such 

drastic action to undermine Oregons important land use laws. 


